Steering Group Meeting on 6 May 2019

This meeting has been cancelled.

We are waiting for Rugby Borough Council (RBC) to publish the inspector’s report on
the Local Plan on 7 May 2019. Once the report has been published, the
Neighbourhood Development Plan can be finalised and submitted to RBC who will
carry out the final consultation (Regulation 16).

In the meantime, there is nothing more that the Steering Group can do.
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